OiIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
: 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

September 25, 1963

Shar-Alan 0i1 Company
1402 Denver U.8. National Center
Denver 2, Colorado

Attne Mr, Bichard 8. Bunt
Dear Mr. Bunt:

¥e are sending you our file coples of three Federal Notices of
Intention to Drill on which we are confused Irsofar as the well
numbers and locations are concerned.

You will note that on June 1, 1962 we resceivel a notice for the
Jicarilla “H® 163 well No. 2 loccted 990" frew the South line

and 900' from the Fast line, Section 24-23N-2¥. On December 5,
1962 we recefved a notice of your Jicarilla "H* 163 #3 located
1850' from the South and Bagst lines {n the same gquarter-section.

On July 5, 1963 we rezelved a second notice for the Jicarilla

“g" §2 correcting the location of the #2 well to 1850''from the
South and Bast 1ines of Section 24, which is the identical location
of the #3 well already on file.

¥ill yoik please clarify this matter for us and return the notices
to this office.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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